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PRESS SERVICE STATEMENT

Press Service warns all the concerned parties of unauthorized letters, containing
offers of transport, forwarding services and lease of rolling stock on behalf of
LUKOIL-Trans. The attachments to such offers illegally bear the company's
trademarks and brand identity of LUKOIL.

In distinction from the original LUKOIL-Trans (LUKOIL's wholly owned
subsidiary, taxpayer ID 7725642022), the fake company - Lukoil-Trans is spelled
differently in Russian, has another taxpayer ID (7702459856), is registered in
December 2018 and is not related to LUKOIL Group companies.

LUKOIL reserves the right to pursue actions, envisaged by the legislation, to protect
its interests.

Please use caution when communicating with unknown parties and double-check
the information against LUKOIL official web sites (www.lukoil.ru and
www.lukoil.com).
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